
 
 

BRING YOUR OWN DEVICE 

 

Students at the high school level are permitted to use personal electronic devices for educational 

purposes under the direction of a classroom teacher.  Neither the District nor Northwood High 

School is liable for any device stolen, lost, or damaged on District property or proceeding to or 

from District property, whether due to the action/inaction of the student or that of any third 

party.  The student and their parent/guardian shall be solely responsible for any such loss, theft, or 

damage.   

 

Students bringing personal devices to school are expected to follow all school and class policies 

and procedures while using personal devices. Additionally, students must comply with all 

California law, Irvine Unified School District policies, and the IUSD Acceptable Use Agreement 

(Administrative Regulation 6163.4).  

  

 

 

 

 

 


